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SCANDINAVIAN OBERSERVATIONS 

Our three weeks “Scandinavian Promotion” are ended and we would like to thank readers 

of ‘Spotlight’ (that means all at Suters in Uxbridge) for having made us so welcome, and 

to tell you how we enjoyed working at your store. 

The customers were very interested in us, our countries, our national costumes and the 

Scandinavian goods on sale. 

While we were having our lunches we usually told one another incidents which happened 

during the morning, and we often had a good laugh. Such as when we were asked 

whether Denmark was the capital of Norway. Denmark is, in fact, the smallest of the 

Scandinavian countries and even the Danish language is sometimes confused with Dutch. 

Our customer, pulling out a handful of £ notes, asked the floor supervisor if he could buy 

Miss Sweden, have her gift wrapped and sent on to his home ……………..……. 
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